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230 Lexington Green Circle 
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W. Gregory Coker 
Vice President - External Affairs 
greg.coker@af/tef.com 

OfC 859-271-8324 
fax 859-271-7823 

June 22,2004 

Ms. Beth O’DonnelI 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Inquiry into the Development of Deaveraged Rates for Unbundled Network 
Elements; Administrative Case No. 382 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

This letter is to confirm the understandings reached by ALLTEL with Commission Staff 
regarding the procedure in the above referenced case. The understanding reached is that it is 
not necessary for ALLTEL to file comments on June 25, 2004, but rather, if ALLTEL 
requests a hearing by July 9, 2004 in accordance with the procedural order dated May 7, 
2004, ALLTEL will then have the opportunity to file and present testimony in support of its 
cost study and any proposed rates and other normal procedural steps associated with a 
hearing. 

If I have misunderstood any aspect, please advise me as soon as possible. Thank you for 
taking the time to discuss these procedural matters with us and for clarifying the prospective 
procedure. 

Sincerely, 

W. Gregory Coker 


